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10th January 2020 
 

Bridget Devlin 

Make it Cheaper 
Level 5, 100 William Street 
Woolloomooloo NSW 2011 
 
Dear Bridget, 

 
On behalf of the thousands of men, women and children who turn to St Vincent de Paul 
Society NSW (Vinnies NSW) for assistance every day, I would like to extend our most sincere 
thanks to you and Make it Cheaper Pty Ltd for supporting our cause. I understand that you 
have nominated Vinnies NSW as the charity to raise funds for the Vinnies NSW Bushfire 
Appeal.  
 
We would like to express our gratitude to Make it Cheaper Pty Ltd for nominating Vinnies and 
allowing us to be a beneficiary of your Bushfire Appeal fundraising.  
 
Please accept this letter as confirmation of our acknowledgment of your fundraising 
efforts from 10th January 2020 until 31st March 2020 on behalf of Vinnies NSW and our 
commitment to direct your funds to the Vinnies NSW Bushfire Appeal fund. The Vinnies 
NSW Bushfire Appeal funds will be used to support people that have been impacted by 
the Bushfires in NSW. 

 
Please feel free to use the marketing collateral and logo provided to promote your efforts 
to fundraise on our behalf.  If you choose to use our logo, we do ask that you kindly send 
us a copy of any artwork before going public, so that we may approve the use of our logo 
in relation to your fundraising efforts.  
 
Should you have any questions or require any assistance throughout this process, 
please do not hesitate to call me on 02 8622 0320 or email me on 
priscilla.leong@vinnies.org.au. 

 
Thank you once again for your support.  With the support from organisations like Make it 
Cheaper Pty Ltd we can continue to be there for the people in New South Wales that have 
been devastated by the Bushfires. 
 
I would like to wish you and the team at Make it Cheaper Pty Ltd the best of luck with this 
worthy initiative. 

 
Kind & grateful regards, 

 
Priscilla Leong 
Senior Corporate Partnerships Coordinator 
St Vincent de Paul Society NSW 
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